
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, 
GURUCHARAN COLLEGE, SILCHAR 

NOTICE 
FOR H. S. FIRST YEAR STUDENTS DURING 

2025-2026 SESSION 

Date : 24/07/2025 

In continuation of the earlier Notice dtd.- 02/07/2025, all H. S. 1st 

Year Students (Arts, Science & Commerce) who have not yet submitted 
the 'UDISE FORMAT' are hereby directed again to download the same 
which is available in College Website : www.gurucharancollege.ac.in and 
submit the same along with the Xerox Copy of Aadhaar Card to College 
Counter No. 05 from 01/08/2025 to 08/08/2025 in between 11.00 a.m. and 
2.30 p.m. positively. Otherwise, their further necessary works i.e. 
Registration etc. may not be upgraded in ASSEB, DIV-II Portal. 

Moreover, they are also directed to fill-up the same format through 
on line mode by using the following OR Code. 

N.B. any kind of problem of the any 'UDISE FORMAT' non 
submitted student, the College will not be held responsible. 
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